
Halfway there…
My dear daughters again gave me a 1-2 punch. This was when my
oldest got married and my second youngest graduated from High
School. My Second youngest is getting married in 2 weeks and
my youngest graduated high school today. So, as a family we
are halfway there. It has been an interesting 3 years. I was
actually reminded today that it is a 1-2-3 punch since both
this year and in 2006 I had daughters graduating from the
community college. Since they got early graduation gifts for
college (they both ‘needed’ laptops), they didn’t really want
to do much for the college graduations. I’m grateful for that,
but I should recognize that they both got their degrees.

Well the graduation portion of this is finished except for a
party or two. It is interesting how the students stagger their
parties from weekend to weekend.

The graduation was the easy event of the year. My youngest was
able to give a short speech as one of 4 students with perfect
4.0 grade points. That is out of less than 100 young adults.
(Yes, this is a small rural school.) It was interesting to
hear what the students found to be important in their 4 years
of high school. It is also interesting as an adult to realize
that what they think is important now may not remain that way
in the coming years. They get to experience a greater freedom
and less free time as they grow into the adult world.

So here are my best wishes to all the graduates of 2009.

One final thought, the wedding dress is finished. That is a
full 2 weeks before the wedding day.
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